
     
 

 

 

   

News around  
The Highlands 

There will be a special meeting April 

30, Sunday at 2pm to discuss the finding 

of the Reserve Committee, among other 

items. This takes the place of our regular 

Thursday Board meeting and it’s on a 

Sunday afternoon to afford everyone a 

chance to attend. If you don’t know what 

the Reserve Committee is… you need to 

be at this meeting.       

The Annual Members meeting will be 

Sunday, May 21 at 2pm (to avoid the 

Memorial Day holiday weekend). 

If you haven’t already, you should be 

receiving the nomination forms for board 

members. Please find someone that is interested and willing to be on 

the Board and then nominate them by April 7th. Do not nominate 

someone without discussing it with them first. 

CC&R recommended changes (with Pro’s and Con’s) have been 

reviewed by our attorney and he has okayed them. They are in the 

mail to you for community approval. Please mark each recommended 

change “yes” or “no” that you agree with that change and then return 

them to the office by USPS mail or put them in the office mail slot in 

the Clubhouse by April 10th. 

A photo sensor to control the pool cover is expected to be installed 

next week. 

Brush removal, which is a fire hazard, below lots 61-64, will be 

done when weather clears. 

 

We lost a couple of our neighbors this year, Jan Sawtelle and 

Patricia (Beckey) Beckey. They will be missed! 

 
BOLO – Be On the Look Out for your election ballots!  

 

The annual meeting is set for May 21, 2023 at 2 p.m. 
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Board of Directors 

President 

Roger Stockstad 
541-219-6877 

 

Vice President 

Dave Bates 
619-654-1569 

 

Treasurer 

Carole Hogge 
541-637-5776 

 

Secretary 

Sue Conner 
541-784-6704 

  

Member-At-Large 

Ron Lovern 
541-530-4601 

 

Committees  

Arch/Lands. Ray Salyer, 

George Muetzel 

Elections TBD 

 

Finance Lynda 

Frommer 

Grounds Ron Lovern 

Maintenance Ron Lovern 

RV Storage Carole     

Hogge 

Functions 
 

Calendar Larry Karlen 

Clubhouse 

Reservations 

Mearline 

Schmidt 

Front Gate Larry Karlen 

IT support Bill Ward 

Newsletter 

 

Bill Ward, 

Helen Bressler 

Phone list Bill Ward 

Social OPEN  
Sunshine Kay Henderson 

Welcoming The Board 

 

 

ONGOING EVENTS 

Bowling – 1:00 pm 
Monday at Ten Down 
Bowling Lanes 
 

Clubhouse Coffee – 
every other Tuesday at 
09:30 am, see Calendar 

Pool – Tues/Wed/Thurs 
11am 

Walk Walk Exercise –         
M-W-F 8:45-9:30 am 

Chair Yoga                   
M-W-F 9:30-10:00 am  

Bingo                          
Sunday, 4/16/23 2:00pm   
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Next Bingo is Sunday, April 16! 

 
Words of Wisdom 

 
The biggest joke on mankind is that computers have begun asking 
humans to prove they aren’t a robot. 
 
It’s weird being the same age as old people. 
 
Just once, I want a username and password prompt to say CLOSE ENOUGH. 
 
If I am ever on life support, unplug me and plug me back in and see 
if that works. 
 
Do you ever wake up in the morning and look in the mirror and 
think… “That can’t be accurate?” 
 
You know you are getting old when friends with benefits means 
having someone who can drive at night. 
 
Weight loss goal: To be able to clip my toenails and breathe at 
the same time. 
 
After watching how some people wear their masks, I understand why 
contraception fails. 
 
Some of my friends exercise every day. Meanwhile I am watching a 
show I don’t like because the remote fell on the floor. 
 
For those of you that don’t want Alexa or Siri listening in on 
your conversation, they are making a male version….it doesn’t listen 
to anything. 
 
Now that I have lived through a plague, I totally understand why 
Italian renaissance paintings are full of fat people lying on couches. 
 
Now that we have everyone washing their hands correctly ….. next 
week….. Turn Signals. 
 
And I end with… Love what you have before life teaches you to love 
what you lost. 

 
 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS

Finance Committee: 

April 18, 11:00AM 

Board Meeting:    

April. 30, 2:00PM 
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